
Attendees

Dave Lebel, Ross Ingram, Ashley Ingram, Lisa Zur, Robin Taylor, Ross McGowan

Detailed Notes

● Student Safety
○ Update and next steps on Air Purifiers & Filters

■ Remaining rooms that need filters
● Three homeroom classrooms
● Library
● Ten other small, non-homeroom classrooms per Nurse Short

■ Discussed pooling excess funds from other classrooms to help fill above 
needs

■ Remaining funds for purifiers will come from general PTO fund pending a 
community vote. 

○ Outdoor lunches & protocol
■ Outdoor lunches will not be held when the temperature is less than 50 

degrees
● Next PTO community meeting

○ Next meeting date: November 17th
○ We’ll vote at the next meeting to use PTO funds for purifiers

● Fundraising
○ We won’t need an additional fundraiser for purifiers
○ Ask Drive

■ Discussed potential start dates
■ Plan is to start on December 6th

○ Future events
■ After the Ask Drive we’ll consider future events (Party4Play, movie night, 

Carnival)
● For Carnival, we would likely need a dedicated leader given past 

complexity
○ Spiritwear Drive & Update

■ Shirts will be delivered to the school soon
■ Commonwealth Press delivered a check for $1200
■ Based on feedback from teachers & staff, we will most likely have an 

additional Spiritwear drive in the spring for people who may have missed 
the fall drive

● Prices will stay the same

Action Items

Schedule next PTO meeting for community vote (11/17)
Coordinate with school for spirtwear drop off


